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NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Robin R  Class 2: James R Class 3: Evie 
 

Badges: 
 
 
Headteacher awards:  Amelia, Harrison, Ellie  
Writer of the Week:  Joe M 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to school for the second half of the Spring term.  This is another very short half term, so we have 
a lot to fit in between now and Easter.  Please take a note of the events coming up, particularly as our Mother's 
Day and Easter services are quite close together! 
 
I am delighted to welcome Mrs Fullard to the All Saints team, who will be teaching Class 2 alongside Mrs 
Jones.  She has really enjoyed her first few days with us.  Thank you to the Class 2 parents for making her feel 
so welcome. 
 
We have recently welcomed Rev. Terry to our communities.  He has been into both schools for worships and I 
am sure you will meet him at our Church services coming up. 
 
A reminder to our All Saints parents, to give yourselves some extra time to get to school during the disruption 
caused by the road works at Branston.  Please also be very careful when crossing the road outside of school, as 
there are many lorries passing the school and queuing at the junction.  If you can remind your children to cross 
with you when you arrive and leave school, as there are many drivers who are not considering that they are   
driving past a school.  Thank you. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
Mr Baxter   

  (Green Star) 

 (Gold Star) 
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ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 Sebastian, Jack (Silver Star) 

(Silver Star) 
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Events and dates are subject to change but we will always try to stick to dates as much as possible.  

 
 
 
 
 

27 & 29. 
2.24 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

5.3.24 PTA CHOCO BINGO 5.30 - 7.30 

7.3.24 WORLD BOOK DAY 

7.3.24 MOTHERS DAY LUNCH 

8.3.24 PTA MOTHERS DAY BAKE SALE  
AFTER SCHOOL 

11.3.24 YEAR 5 - SCIENCE QUIZ JTHS 
1.15 - 3.15 PM 

15.3.24 COMIC RELIEF 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 9.15 AM 

20.3.24 PTA EASTER EGG HUNT AND ACTIVITIES 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 3 TRIP 

13.6.23 PTA TEDDY BEARS PICNIC LUNCHTIME 

3.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM  

17.7.24 PTA PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND 
3.15—5.30  £5.00 

18.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

  

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

23.2.24 NON UNIFORM DAY -  CHOCOLATE  
DONATIONS FOR CHOCOLATE BINGO 

27 & 29. 
2.24 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

7.3.24 WORLD BOOK DAY 

7.3.24 MOTHERS DAY LUNCH 

7.3.24 DONATIONS OF CAKES TO SCHOOL FOR 
MOTHERS DAY REFRESHMENTS 

8.3.24 MOTHERS DAY SERVICE FOLLOWED BY 
REFRESHMENTS IN SCHOOL  

11.3.24 YEAR 5 - SCIENCE QUIZ JTHS 
1.15 - 3.15 PM 

15.3.24 COMIC RELIEF 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 2.30 PM  AND FON 
RAFFLE 

19.3.24 CHOCOLATE BINGO FOR FAMILIES 
3.30-5.00 PM (FON) 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 2 TRIP 

4.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 



 
 

 ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

 
IMPORTANT  REMINDER  
 
ROAD CLOSURE AT BRANSTON FROM 10TH FEBRUARY—28TH FEBRUARY 
 
As part of the roadworks there are 4 way lights at the Byrkley Park Junction. 
 
• PLEASE ALLOW EXTRA TIME FOR YOUR JOURNEY 
• WE REQUEST PARENTS PARK RESPONSIBILY. 
 
BURTON LIBRARY - WORLD BOOK DAY EXCHANGE HUB 

 

Burton Library is delighted to announce they will be a World Book Day Exchange Hub this year  . 
  
From 15

th
 February until 31

st
 March, children can bring their World Book Day token to the library to 

exchange them for one of the free World Book Day books.  
   
As the child choosing their own book is an essential part of the World Book Day token programme, 
please note that children must attend the library themselves to exchange their token.  
 
Tokens cannot be exchanged on their behalf by a parent/carer or by any school staff. 
  
FACE IT NEWSLETTER 
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